
 
 
 The November/December issue of the BREA News is now posted on-line at 
 

https://bera.bnl.gov/brea/wp-content/uploads/sites/22/2021/10/BreaNews2021_Issue6FINAL.pdf 
 
This issue contains the information you will need to VOTE for BREA officers.   We will be mailing 
print copies of this issue to ALL members.  However, you may not want to wait for the arrival of the 
mailed copy to vote.   We would like the voting to be completed by the December meeting.  To speed 
things along, you may download the newsletter from the website and print the ballot.  
 
This newsletter also includes a membership renewal form.  BREA members who renew annually or 
every 5 years, and whose memberships are expiring, should complete the renewal form and return is 
with the requested funds.   
 
Included in the president's message are some reminders about the procedures for maintaining the BNL 
retiree medical benefits through SelectQuoteSenior and Navia.   
 
This BREA news also includes descriptions of summer travels contributed by four of our retirees.   
 
The next meeting of BREA will be via ZOOM at 1 PM Eastern time on Tuesday 9 November.  We hope 
to see you there. 
 
Arnie Moodenbaugh 
moodenba@optonline.net 
via BERA and Christine Carter 
 
 
 


